
PARKING ADVISORY PANEL MEETING 

-DRAFT MINUTES- 

 

The PARKING ADVISORY PANEL (PAP) met on Tuesday, April 26, 2022, at 3:30 p.m. as a 

virtual Zoom meeting. 

 

The meeting was opened by the Chair, Joan Fenton.  The meeting was opened by Ms. Fenton 

with Mike Rodi, and Kirby Hutto in attendance.  City staff in attendance were Rick Siebert and 

Chris Engel.   

 

Based on a lack of a quorum the Panel was unable to approve the prior meeting’s minutes and 

the Chair indicated that no official business could be done.   

 

The members present did, however, talk informally for a few minutes concerning the current 

status of the City’s public parking program.  Mr. Rodi offered a personal observation regarding 

the difficulty in exiting the Water St Garage when it was particularly busy.  Mr. Siebert promised 

to explore options to improve the garage exit time.   

 

In the absence of any further comment the meeting was closed at 3:50 PM.  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 


